The executive session of the Village of Divernon Board of Trustees was held at the Village Hall on Wednesday December 18, 2024. Mayor Jim Copelin called the meeting to order at 7:37 p.m. Clerk Gail Hedges called roll: Joe Bukantos "Here," Chuck Apgar "Here," Dianne Brenning "Here," and Larry Baer "Here." Trustee Craig Busch was absent.

The purpose of the meeting was to review prior executive session minutes.

Minutes from August 28, 2024, September 25, 2024, and October 23, 2024 executive session were reviewed. Olson recommended one correction in the August 28, 2024 minutes.

Olson made a motion, seconded by Apgar to return to regular session at 7:44 p.m. The motion passed 5-0.